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7th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have taken the decision to postpone next week’s scheduled trip to Pontefract Castle 
on Wednesday 12th February. The reasons for this being that the predicted very cold 
weather will not make it an enjoyable experience for the children and the Castle 
facilities have been over-booked, meaning we would have to return to school before 
lunchtime. 

We will instead be visiting the castle on Wednesday 19th March, when hopefully the 
weather will be milder and we can make the most of our visit. We will be incorporating a 
short walk around Pontefract into the visit, looking at the murals of Rachel List that the 
children have been learning about this term. 

We hope you will agree that the decision to postpone will make for a much more 
worthwhile trip for all the children. 

Kind regards 

 

EYFS Team 
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